
 

 

 

 

December 13, 2018 

 

 

IWPA Circular No. 271 of 2018 

 

 

Circular to Members having Wind Mills in Tamil Nadu 

 

 

Dear Member 

URGENT !!! 
 

TANGEDCO’s efforts to start monthly billing on  

AMR (Automated Meter Reading Project) – Please notify corrections if any 

 

Please refer to earlier Circular No. 265, dated November 03, 2018 on the captioned subject. 

 

We presume that all our members having wind mills in Tamil Nadu have accessed the Master Data 

pertaining to their WEGs and verified the correctness of the data and notified corrections if any to 

the respective EDCs. 

 

Members who have not done so, may kindly complete urgently the verification of technical data 

as well as the wheeling end service data as per the Energy Wheeling Agreement.  Corrections if 

any, may be brought to the EDC’s notice on or before Tuesday, December 18, 2018, failing which 

TANGEDCO would proceed with the billing process as per the database available with them.  

TANGEDCO would be sending all bills from January 01, 2019 based on the AMR reading only. 

 

For any clarification, please feel free to send a mail to iwpahq@windpro.org with a copy to 

secretary.general@windpro.org  

 

 

Thanking you                

 

Yours faithfully 

For Indian Wind Power Association 

 

 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 

                                  Chairman 
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